
 
Kobe-Kansai Airport Bay Shuttle 
Information about Reservation Resumption 

 

 

 

Thank you for using the Kobe-Kansai Airport Bay Shuttle. 

  

 We are pleased to announce that we have resumed accepting reservations for 

embarkation from February 2025 onward, which had been temporarily suspended due to 

the effect of the reservation system adjustment. 

 

Thank you 


